

66 Main Street PO Box 517 Antrim, NH 03440 Tel: 603.588.6785 Fax: 603.588.2969 www.antrimnh.org

March 15, 2021

The Honorable Marjorie Porter 64 School Street Hillsborough, NH 03244-4878

Re: NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting

Dear Mrs. Porter,

By majority vote at the annual town meeting held on March 11, 2021 voters of the town of Antrim voted to urge that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering.

Additionally, town of Antrim voters urge the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts.

Sincerely,

John Robertson, Chairman



66 Main Street PO Box 517 Antrim, NH 03440 Tel: 603.588.6785 Fax: 603.588.2969 www.antrimnh.org

March 15, 2021

The Honorable Ruth Ward State House Room 302 107 North Main Street Concord, NH 03301

Re: NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting

Dear Mrs. Ward,

By majority vote at the annual town meeting held on March 11, 2021 voters of the town of Antrim voted to urge that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering.

Additionally, town of Antrim voters urge the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts.

Sincerely,

John Robertson, Chairman



66 Main Street PO Box 517 Antrim, NH 03440 Tel: 603.588.6785 Fax: 603.588.2969 www.antrimnh.org

March 15, 2021

The Honorable Stephanie M. Hyland 122 Poor Farm Road Francestown, NH 03043

Re: NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting

Dear Ms. Hyland,

By majority vote at the annual town meeting held on March 11, 2021 voters of the town of Antrim voted to urge that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering.

Additionally, town of Antrim voters urge the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts.

Sincerely,

John Robertson, Chairman



66 Main Street PO Box 517 Antrim, NH 03440 Tel: 603.588.6785 Fax: 603.588.2969 www.antrimnh.org

March 15, 2021

The Honorable Jim Fedolfi 21 Bradford Circle Hillsborough, NH 03244-4864

Re: NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting

Dear Mr. Fedolfi,

By majority vote at the annual town meeting held on March 11, 2021 voters of the town of Antrim voted to urge that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering.

Additionally, town of Antrim voters urge the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts.

Sincerely,

John Robertson, Chairman



66 Main Street PO Box 517 Antrim, NH 03440 Tel: 603.588.6785 Fax: 603.588.2969

www.antrimnh.org

March 15, 2021

The Honorable Jim L. Creighton 155 Keene Road Antrim, NH 03440

Re: NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting

Dear Mr. Creighton,

By majority vote at the annual town meeting held on March 11, 2021 voters of the town of Antrim voted to urge that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering.

Additionally, town of Antrim voters urge the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts.

Sincerely,

John Robertson, Chairman